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To Laura Rose:

I have changed “department of health and family services” to “DHFS” in the NOTES and
have changed “draft” to “bill” but have not made any substantive changes to conform
the NOTES to the revised text.

Subsection (3) of the nonstatutory provisions requires that rules required under s.
49.45 (2) (a) 24. be submitted to the Legislative Council staff by a certain date; no
corresponding requirement exists in the bill for the rules required under the
nonstatutory pilot program for long–term care for children.  Should there be one?

Please let me know if I can give any further help on the bill.

Debora A. Kennedy
Managing Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–0137
E–mail:  debora.kennedy@legis.state.wi.us


